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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
What an amazing celebration we have had today! We hope you enjoyed yourselves. 
It was so lovely to all be together again and celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
The costumes were fantastic and I am sure you all enjoyed the party atmosphere. 
I would like to thank all of the teachers and TAs for the hard work that has gone into 
preparing the costumes and to Luton Carnival Arts, who worked with staff to support 
them. Thank you too to Mrs Harris and her staff for all of the behind the scenes 
organisation that is needed for such event; to Mr Newton and his team for help with 
stewarding the event and to Gary, our DJ.  
 
Dinner Money 
Next half term  
Per Day £2.35 
Per Week (5 days) £11.75 
Half Term (6 weeks, 3 days) £77.55 

 
Events coming up 
Here are some dates for you diary for the next half term. 
Friday 17th June:  9.00 am: Father’s Day Assembly for Year 2 
Friday 24th June: 2.00-6.45pm: Singing Spectacular for Years 3 & 4 
Thursday 30th June: 2.30pm: Information session for September Nursery Parents 
Monday 4th July: 2.30pm: Information session for September Reception Parents 
Thursday 7th July: Transition Day 
Thursday 7th July: 7pm Music Concert 
Friday 8th July: 9.00 – 11.00 am: Sports Day for Years 1-6 
Friday 8th July: 11.15 – 12.00 am: Sports Day for Year R 
Tuesday 12th July: 6pm: Year 6 Production 
Wednesday 13th July: Year 4 to the Zoo 
Thursday 14th July: 6pm: Year 6 Production 
Tuesday 19th July: 6pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Mass 
Wednesday 20th July: 2.00 - 4.00: Year 6 Disco 
Thursday 21st July: Term ends 
 
I hope to see you at some of these events. Have a great half term and see you on 
Tuesday 7th June. 
 
 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
N J Morgan 
Head Teacher                                                                                   Friday 27th 
May 
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